



July 26, 2016

Firas Haddad #51 - 20760 Duncan Way Langley BC V3A 9J6

Dear Firas:

Congratulations! You have made the Athabasca University January 2016 Honours List.

This list includes the names of undergraduate degree program students who have achieved a GPA of 3.60 or higher in the last 30 credits of their 30-, 60-, 90-, or 120-credit program between July 1 and December 31, 2015. To qualify, students must also have a minimum of 15 credits with Athabasca University and only AU credits will be considered towards the qualifying GPA of 3.60 or higher.

The Honours List is a public document. It is made available to the Athabasca University Students' Union (AUSU) and may also be sent to local news media. The list is posted at Athabasca University main campus in Athabasca, Athabasca University Edmonton, and Athabasca University Calgary, as well as the University's website located at:

http://registrar.athabascau.ca/studentawards/winners.php

The Honours List includes only limited information: the names of students, their city, and province of residence. If you have any questions regarding public access to this information, or do not want your name to be published, please notify the Student Awards Unit at Athabasca University by emailing <a href="mailto:awardsinfo@athabascau.ca">awardsinfo@athabascau.ca</a> or by telephoning 1-800-788-9041, ext: 6197 prior to **August 26, 2016**.

Full descriptions of scholarships and bursaries available to students through the AU Student Awards Program are available online at: <a href="http://www.athabascau.ca/registrar/studawrds.php">http://www.athabascau.ca/registrar/studawrds.php</a>. I invite you to visit this page and encourage you to apply for any award for which you may qualify.

On behalf of Athabasca University and the Office of the Registrar, I would like to congratulate you on your excellent academic achievement!

Sincerely,

Valerie Olver

Coordinator, Student Awards and Financial Aid

Enclosure

Ref: 3073473